Thomas Fairchild Community School
Forston Street, London N1 7HA
Telephone: 020 7253 9469

tfoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid
Headteacher: Mr Matthew Trahair

Friday 29th September 2023
Dear Year 6 families,

Year 6 are embarking on an exciting trip to the Royal Observatory in Greenwich to complement their geography
learning this half term:

WHO & WHEN 6T - Wednesday 11th October 2023

WHERE The Royal Observatory in Greenwich

WHY To deepen our understanding of timezones, longitude and latitude, and how Greenwich came to be
the centre of world time.

HOW We will be travelling by the overground, followed by a short walk. Please ensure your child wears
appropriate footwear and clothing for walking and the weather, i.e. waterproof coat and shoes if wet.

COST £1.00 includes entrance to the observatory and the experience of seeing the Prime Meridian. Please
ensure all payments are made at the school office. If you have any issues or queries, please do speak
to us and we will be on hand to help.

LUNCH Children will need a packed lunch. Our catering team can provide children who are entitled to a free
school meal with a packed lunch, just let us know on the slip below. Children will need to bring a drink
but no glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please. Please be mindful of our children with allergies, no
nuts or sesame products please- let’s keep our children safe!

ALL CHILDREN WILL NEED TO HAVE A PERMISSION SLIP SIGNED

If your child requires any medication, please ensure that their medication is in school, as it will need to be brought
along on the trip.

Finally, would you please complete, sign and return the slip below as soon as possible.
Many thanks,

Sophie Adams
Assistant Headteacher

| do / do not give permission for my child ... iN Class ..t to take part in the year 6

trip to the Royal Observatory on Wednesday 11th October 2023.



